
 

21 November 2017 

 

“One kind word can change 

someone’s entire day.” 

 

Dear Parents, Pupils and Parishioners, 

 

 

MAKING THEIR FIRST COMMUNION  

This Sunday, 26 November, 21 of our students receive the Sacrament of 

Eucharist at St Patrick’s Church at 10am.  We keep them in our prayers and 

join in their celebration. ) Vince, Liam, Cooper, Nevaeh ,Isabella , John, Jake 

,Zyon , Leon , Paige ,Taika  Scarlett, Siniva , Ethan, Lily , Chloe , Blake, 

Georgia , Aimee, Devon, Aaliyah. 

 

NEW UNIFORMS LOOK GREAT  

We have our first batch of the new uniform for sale at the school office. 

Stocks are limited as being our first order we were unsure how many we 

would need so please understand if we cannot supply everyone straight away. 

Prices are: (We are unable to put uniform on your school accounts) 

Unisex Poloshirts $33      Hats $10                

Girls Navy Skirts $46      Girls 3 Pack Navy Socks $21 

Boys Navy Shorts $34     Boys Navy Socks $12 each  

Unisex P.E Shorts $23     Polarfleece – still to be finalized. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE FUNDRAISER  

Every family will receive a green raffle sheets (10 tickets at $1 each) to sell 

between 22 November and 7 December.  We have wonderful prizes donated 

by generous sponsors – something for everyone to make Christmas just that 

little bit better.  Funds raised will once again be used for OUR FAMILIES as 

we put together CHRISTMAS VOUCHERS. (Thank you for supporting us) 

P.S there are more sheets if you need but please bring back your money  

after you have sold each sheet. 

 

A MORNING TEA TO SAY THANK YOU TO “YOU”  

On Thursday 30 November our Year 8 pupils will be hosting a MORNING 

TEA for ALL PARENTS, COACHES, HELPERS to say thank you for all you 

have done for our school this year. If you have coached a team, helped in the 

classroom, helped with swimming, sports, transport, etc – THIS IS FOR 

YOU and it is our way of saying that we appreciate all you do for us.   

Mark it on your calendar and we will see you on the 30th.  

 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

Online Communication - Website, Facebook and our School App 

We celebrate what is happening in our school through our school facebook 

page, by sharing photos and messages for our whole school community. 

Take a look when you get the chance.  

Our St Patrick’s School App is great for urgent notices-alerts, sports draws 

and reporting absences, you can also contact your child’s teacher via email. 

 

END OF YEAR EVENTS / PRIZEGIVING 2017  

6 December – End of Year School Mass 9.30am St Patrick’s Church 

7 December – Year 8 Leavers Dinner  

14 December – 11.30am Junior / Middle Final Assembly 

                        7pm – Senior Prizegiving  - St Patrick’s Church  

15 December – School Finishes at 12.30 (No Afternoon Afcare)  

 

 

Regards and Blessings 

 

 

Jurek Wypych 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 


